

# **Church Langton CE Primary School**

A member of Learn Academies Trust Headteacher: Mr Stephen Roddy Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Jennie Edwards

Friday 7<sup>th</sup> September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

#### **Volunteers**

We have always been very lucky to have the involvement from volunteers during the school day. This includes supporting in the art room, hearing readers and supporting pupils in class. These volunteers have included parents, grandparents, school governors and members of the wider school community. If you are interested in volunteering on a regular basis please contact the school office. In particular we are keen to develop a team of school librarians who can support the pupils when borrowing books and maintaining the school library.

All volunteers will go through safeguarding training, have a full induction and will complete a DBS check.

## **Secondary School Evening**

We are holding our annual event for parents of pupils in years 5 and 6 on Monday 17<sup>th</sup> September between 5.00pm and 7.00pm. If you are considering the various options available to pupils from our school it is a chance to hear more about each school. We currently have seven schools joining us, pupils are welcome to attend as well.

## **House Captains**

Congratulations to the pupils from year six who have been selected as House Captains and Vice-Captains for this academic year.

	Hanbury	Latimer	Kendall	Langton
Captain	Olivia	Eddie	Woody	Рорру
Vice-Captain	Freddie	Phoebe	Bethany	Sam

#### Morning arrival

In the opening few days of term we have had some pupils arriving on site before 8.40 when the gates are opened. Please remember that only pupils arriving on the school bus or taxi should be entering at the front of the building. You are welcome to arrive early and wait at the gate with your child but children should not be left unaccompanied. Our breakfast club is available from 7.45am each morning and if pupils are found in school before that time they will be taken to breakfast club to ensure they are supervised. The cost of this will be then charged to the child's parentpay account.

#### **Thorpe Langton Church**

A new Sunday club for children is starting at Thorpe Langton Church running from 4.00pm to 4.45pm on the forth Sunday of each month. The first session is on Sunday September 23<sup>rd</sup> and all children from school are welcome.























#### Yours Sincerely

Stephen Roddy Headteacher

## **Diary Dates**

Monday 17<sup>th</sup> September Secondary School evening for parents 5.00pm to 7.00pm Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> September Individual and Sibling photos by school photographer Friends of Church Langton School Annual General Meeting

Friday 5<sup>th</sup> October Harvest Festival 9.00am

Tuesday 9<sup>th</sup>- Thursday 11<sup>th</sup> October Welcome Evenings (separate letter to follow)

Friday 12<sup>th</sup> October Parent Forum 9.30am
Monday 15<sup>th</sup>-Friday 19<sup>th</sup> October Half Term Holiday
Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> October Staff Training Day
Monday 5<sup>th</sup> November Flu Immunisation
Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> November Open Morning

Friday 9<sup>th</sup> November Remembrance Service

# FoCLS Updates

# Monday 24th September 7.30pm - AGM and Social evening at The Langton Arms

Everyone is invited to come and join us for our AGM and Social evening - this is a great opportunity to hear about what the charity has raised last year and how the money is being spent. We will also need to elect the new committee for the forthcoming year, I am delighted to say that Veronica, Hanah and myself all plan to continue in our roles, and Stacey Bailey will be joining us as a new committee member / trustee. We still have space for one more person to join us, so if you are interested please do get in touch. Once the formal side of things is finished with, we hope you will stay and enjoy a drink with us. We will be based in The Garden Room at The Langton Arms, Church Langton, hope to see you there!

## Thursday 15th November 7.30pm Market Harborough Tunnel Night Run

Searching for a new fitness challenge? Now you can support FoCLS and the Mo'Ket Harborough campaign while keeping fit at the same time! On Thursday 15th November at 7.30pm FoCLS are doing the Market Harborough Tunnel Night Run and you are invited to join the team. More details to be announced next week.

## **Facebook**

For new parents to the school, we have a Facebook Page which you are welcome to follow if you wish - this is a great way to stay up to date with activities and events we are planning. Search for "FoCL (Friends of Church Langton school)" to find us.